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Suggestions: 

Students suggested to include more practical oriented topics, advanced courses as electives 

to cater to the needs of students planning higher studies or research. They also suggested to 

introduce a few more new experiments. A few suggestions were regarding the difficulty in 

some courses. Other suggestions were regarding the co-curricular activities and CIA 

methods 
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ACTON TAKEN REPORT BASED ON FEEDBACK (2021-2022) 

The department of Physics and Electronics follows the policy of taking feedback from various 

stake holders, namely students, faculty members, alumni and industry/experts before the 

BOS meeting. The discussion in the department covers the analysis of the feedback taken and 

the constructive feedback points discussed in the department/CDC meeting and the 

modifications are carried out and approved in the BOS meeting. Regarding the co-curricular 

activities or need for advanced topics for students are taken care by the planning of student 

activities and guest lectures. 

 

 

 

 

 


